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Dear Parents, 

 
Parents’ Forum  

We all want our children to have the best possible 

experience here at All Saints. With that in mind Mrs 

Maguire is looking to set up a Parent's Forum. This will 

be an opportunity for parents to find out about our 

curriculum and our after school activities and help us 

to tweak them to make them better.  If this is some-

thing you feel you would be interested in please let 

Mrs Maguire or the school office know and we will 

coordinate a convenient time to have a meeting. 

 
Attendance  

Attendance for this week is 93.1%. Congratulations to 

the classes who achieved 97% target this week! Well 

done to Hive 3 with 100% and 6H with 98.6%.  

It is also important that your child is on time for school 

each day, so that they get the benefit of a full day’s 

education.  The school gates are open from 8.30am - 

children should be in class by 9am for register. 

A reminder that holidays during school time are not 

authorised whatever the circumstances and a local 

authority fine will be issued. 2024/25 holiday cards 

should have come home today.   

The updated holiday dates are also on the website.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Job Vacancies 

We have vacancies for lunchtime supervisors.  If you 

would be interested in joining our lunchtime team, 

please contact the school office. 
 

Year 5/6 Football 

There will be no after school football for Years 5 and 6 

on Tuesday 30th January as the team has a match.  

Letters have been sent out for those involved. 
 

Prayer and Liturgy 

The theme next week is Candlemas.  

 

Year 6 Parents’ Meeting 

We are inviting Year 6 parents to a meeting on  

Monday 5th February to discuss several issues over 

their final seven months at All Saints. 

 

After School Timetable 

Please see the updated after school timetable  

attached to this newsletter. 

 
Preloved Uniform  

We have lots of preloved uniform that has been do-

nated.  If you need any uniform for your child, please 

contact either Mrs Wignall or Mrs Hanlon and they will 

be happy to help you. 

 
PE Kits 

We have a small amount of the red and white PE kits 

in stock which the children can still wear until they 

grow out of them.  These are on sale for half price £5/

£6 if you wish to buy them. 

The new PE kits will be available to purchase the 

week commencing Monday 5th February. 

 
NSPCC Number Day 

Friday 2nd February is the NSPCC Number Day which 

we'll be supporting this year.  We're inviting the chil-

dren to bring in a contribution of £1 to  

support this amazing charity and to have a mathe-

magical day! The children are invited to dress up in a 

Number themed outfit with best dressed prizes going 

to every class.  Thanks for your support! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Car Parking 

Please show consideration to local residents and oth-

er parents when parking around our school.   

Wheelchair users and  parents with prams are having 

to walk in the road because of cars parked on the 

pavements.   

 

Just a Reminder  

If you are taking your child out of school during  

the school day, you must show a letter/email/  

appointment card. Please do your best to make 

appointments outside of school hours. Thank you.  

 

Stranger Danger  

Please remind your child to be aware of potential 

dangers from strangers on the way to and from 

school.  

 

Anfield Children’s Centre Winter Timetable  

Please note the full timetable attached to today’s 

newsletter.  There are many activities on each 

week for families, especially those with very young 

children.  

News 



Prayer and Liturgy 

Candlemas  
(2nd February)  

 
 

 

Candlemas is celebrated on 2 February, 40 days after the birth of Jesus, to remember when Mary went to 
the Temple in Jerusalem for ritual purification. 
Mary and Joseph presented their baby son to God as an act of thanksgiving and met the prophets Simeon 
and Anna. Simeon blessed Jesus and called him ‘a light for revelation to the Gentiles and for glory to your 
people Israel’ (Luke 2.32). 
In pre-Christian times, this date was a festival of light, as it marked the mid-point of winter, halfway be-
tween the shortest day of the year and the spring equinox.  At Candlemas, Christians have traditionally 
blessed candles to be used in church in the coming year. 
 
Gospel    Luke 2:22-40 
My eyes have seen your salvation 
 

When the day came for them to be purified as laid down by the Law of Moses, the parents of Jesus took 
him up to Jerusalem to present him to the Lord, – observing what stands written in the Law of the Lord: 
Every first-born male must be consecrated to the Lord - and also to offer in sacrifice, in accordance with 
what is said in the Law of the Lord, a pair of turtledoves or two young pigeons. 
Now in Jerusalem there was a man named Simeon. He was an upright and devout man; he looked for-
ward to Israel’s comforting and the Holy Spirit rested on him. It had been revealed to him by the Holy 
Spirit that he would not see death until he had set eyes on the Christ of the Lord. Prompted by the Spirit 
he came to the Temple and when the parents brought in the child Jesus to do for him what the Law re-
quired, he took him into his arms and blessed God; and he said: 
‘Now, Master, you can let your servant go in peace, just as you promised; because my eyes have seen the 
salvation which you have prepared for all the nations to see, a light to enlighten the pagans and the glory 
of your people Israel.’ 
As the child’s father and mother stood there wondering at the things that were being said about him, Sim-
eon blessed them and said to Mary his mother, ‘You see this child: he is destined for the fall and for the ris-
ing of many in Israel, destined to be a sign that is rejected – and a sword will pierce your own soul too – so 
that the secret thoughts of many may be laid bare.’ 
There was a prophetess also, Anna the daughter of Phanuel, of the tribe of Asher. She was well on in years. 
Her days of girlhood over, she had been married for seven years before becoming a widow. She was now 
eighty-four years old and never left the Temple, serving God night and day with fasting and prayer. She 
came by just at that moment and began to praise God; and she spoke of the child to all who looked for-
ward to the deliverance of Jerusalem. 
When they had done everything the Law of the Lord required, they went back to Galilee, to their own 
town of Nazareth. Meanwhile the child grew to maturity, and he was filled with wisdom; and God’s favour 
was with him. 

 
 
 

Lighten our darkness, 
Lord we pray; 
And in your mercy defend us 
From all perils and dangers of this night; 
For the love of your only Son, 
Our Saviour Jesus Christ.  
Amen 



 



 



 



 



 

Stars of The Week 

Nashla - Nursery 3’s Room - for making more friends and becoming more confident 

Zachary - Nursery 3’s Room - always being a superstar! 

 

Bonnie - R1 - for showing resilience during PE, moving her body in a range of different ways 

Harper - R1 - for using her segmenting skills to write a sentence 

 

Ava - R2 - for trying her hardest in phonics 

Vanessa - R2 - for showing resilience and working hard to build her confidence 

Freya - 1H - for always following our Golden Rules 

Phoebe - 1H - for fantastic sentence writing 

Jacob - 1J - for good use of a number line in Maths 

Aiden - 1J - for good pencil control and writing his own name 

 

Oliver - 2MG - for expressing understanding through great illustrations in RE 

Bodhi - 2MG - for brilliant efforts when writing 

Abdul - 2R - for working hard on his sentences.  Abdul has worked really hard on his English  
and has been so resilient and independent while writing 

 

Grace - 3HJ - for great prediction for the ending of Leon and the Place Between 

Teddie - 3HJ - for fantastic ideas in Sentence Stacking 

Harry W - 3S - for being a kind and helpful friend and a fantastic role model 

Andrew - 3S - for amazing work in English this week 

 
Joseph - 4B - for good understanding of climate zones 

Hannah - 4B - for great experimentation with electrical circuits 

Darcy - 4PF - for trying really hard in her Maths and writing this week 

Uzair - 4PF - for scoring 25/25 on TTRockstars multiplication test 

 

Milli - 5NB - for outstanding progress in Maths 

Poppy - 5NB - for outstanding progress in Writing 

Luca - 5P - for having an all round great attitude 

Hussein - 5P - for great progress in English 

 

Jensen - Butterfly Class - for his balance and work in our PE lesson 

Liam  - Firefly Class - for great work in Drawing club. Well done! 

Teddy - Dragonfly Class - for great work in Music 


